
 

If you require this information in any other format, please contact the school office.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Monday 28th April 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
VE Day Celebrations, Thursday 8th May – Nursery 

 
We would like to invite all children to Our Lady of Graces` VE Day Celebration Lunch on Thursday 8th 
May. 
 
If your child would like a party food lunch from the school kitchen please complete the form on 
Scopay by Friday 2nd May. The cost for the lunch will be £2.50 and should be paid on your child`s 
dinner money account. 
 
Alternatively, your child may bring a packed lunch on this day. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Rathbone 
Executive Principal 
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